Serbian language course for visiting students and professors at the University of Banja Luka

For the third year in a row, the Center for Serbian as a Foreign Language at the Faculty of Philology of the
University of Banja Luka is organizing a free one-semester course of Serbian language for visiting students
and lecturers at our university. These courses have been attended by dozens of students and professors
from abroad so far. The course includes 60 lessons organized over 10 weeks (6 classes per week), and it is
expected that, during the course, participants will master the initial (A1) level of knowledge of the Serbian
language, necessary for basic everyday communication. Upon completion of the course and passing the
final exam, participants will receive a certificate.

Serbian language classes are taught by experienced lecturers: Mijana Kuburi¢ Macura, Assoc. Prof.;
Sladana Cukut, Assoc. Prof.; and Nina Govedar, Asst. Prof.

Classes for the next semester begin on March 17th, and they will be held at the Faculty of Philology,
University of Banja Luka.

Info and applications: mijana.kuburic-macura@flf.unibl.org.




